South Coast Youth Football & Cheer
Board Meeting Agenda
Tuesday, February 20th, 2018
7:15 PM - Conference Line
· Meeting Facilitator: Brian Bachhuber
· Secretary: Rodney Tompkins
· Attendees: BB, RT, FK, DM, EB, MD, CS, CK, MS, JC


· Call to order: 7:15
· Approval of minutes from last meeting: FK, EB
· General Notes: 
· OEC Meeting Recap: (Brian)

· Teams being added- SF Springs, reviewing or submitted re Southgate? Being voted on
· Note from last meeting- discuss and review re: volunteer paperwork and background check. Attempt to move to all electronic if possible.  Status?  
· Financial Update (Matt):
Still maintaining decent financial status.  No real change in savings.  10K in operating checking.  Paid website fees.  Updated costs coming up, need to get registration fees in and sponsorship.

· Spirit wear website (Amy)  / Volunteer Program website  (Josh)

a. Badges & Background Checks for Board Members (Josh)
b. CDC completion if you are not a coach – Any Update
Possibly by end of next month.

· League Fundraising (Mikki):
· Heart scan event upcoming for Mikki company, may be opportunity.  Need to review.
· - 
· 2018 Football Program : (Freddy & Thom)
Any Football Updates, critical action items?
a) Teams, Coaches, and number of players addressed in January meeting.  Any changes please advise. 

b) Light Towers /Budget –Update from Freddy- Likely increase cost of light towers by approximately 30%.  
c)    Fields /Budget – Update from Freddy- Likely possible field cost increase for Capo Unified fields.
d) Coaches Meeting/CPR Training  - Dates to be forth coming.  Might be able to piggyback on HS.  Status? – Book Talega Center for CPR, same as last year.  July.  
Dana Point Update– (Brian) –Update- New developments:
BB Meeting Re-Cap.  Meeting again Friday.  Need to create board position for DP representative.  Will need to add DP dolphins to logos possibly and other matters.  

· 2018 Cheer Program : (Jen & Yamira)
· Teams, Coaches, and number of players addressed in January meeting.  Any changes please advise.  Still need TM Coach and JP coach.  Possible options other locations for practice – Foundation Fitness, CrossFit and research others.  
a) Registration fees approved- Any Update?No
b) Uniforms – Any Update? Will be addressed moving forward.  
c)    Practice space  - Any Update? Addressed above.
d) Equipment Needs – Any Update? – Mats.
  Coaches Meeting/CPR Training 

       f)   Pre-Season Conditioning Camp (7-9 thru 7-15, 7-16 thru 7-22, 7-23 thru 7-29)- Please clarify?
· 2018 Registration Process: (Erica & Michelle)
a) Registration Update:  National Pop Warner Guidelines on Blue Sombrero causing some issues with paperless registration.  Erica working through this.  
b) BallPark Pizza in SC, Confirmed for 2/28/18- 5:00-8:00 PM
For In Person Early Bird Registration.  
Stuft Pizza or other location in DP- Pending  
c)   May Registration Event – May 19, Saturday. 8:30 to 12:00 PM 

d) Additional event in DP, - Pending 
e) Military Event Update– Will need coordinated effort with Bryce, Erica, Michelle for event coordination.  Coordination with the HS coaches.   April 23 or April 25?  - Notes from Last Meeting – “Verify date with San Onofre School and Camp Pendelton, etc. and work with HS staff.” – Status?
f)   Paperwork Pick up- 
· Equipment:   (Chad, Chance, Thom)  
· Budget Approval – Misc. Items
a) Helmet Re-Cert: Update 

b) Equipment Purchases Needs-Update? 
c)   Equipment Handout Event – - Dick’s Sporting Goods- Target Date late June per last meeting- Any Update?  Is this feasible?  
d)    Coaches Equipment Issue – at Equipment Shed
e) Update on Banners?
Uniforms (Thom & Brian) – Options, Pricing, Budget? 
NEED T’s for helmets, approved. Need to purchase 25 helmets and 25 shoulder pads.  Approved.  

Equipment pick up June 23- 9:00-1:00.

2018 Plan for Communications/Marketing/Advertising: Bryce, Miki- Update?
· Meeting Adjourned –
Next Meeting:  March 18, 2018  3:00-5:00 pm – To be confirmed
